
     Construction Advisory no. 14 March 2024 

New Lemuel Shattuck Hospital 
Alley Opening Update   

The construction team for Lemuel Shattuck Hospital’s move to the East Newton Pavilion will be opening access to 
the remaining parking spaces behind the residences of East Brookline Street by April 30, 2024. 

Traffic flow in the alley will continue to be reduced to single-lane traffic. Entry/exit will be limited to East Brookline 
Street via the Valet Parking Lot until necessary work next to Albany Street is completed. See this change in traffic 
flow in the graphic above. Please be advised that the contractor will continue to access the alley as needed 
through the completion of this project.   

To aid with the transition, units at 99, 101, 103, and 105 East Brookline Street that currently have Smith Parking 
Garage passes will continue to have access to the garage through Tuesday, April 30, 2024.   

We thank you for your patience and consideration as we work to improve this infrastructure critical to the 
rehabilitation of the East Newton Pavilion and the new Lemuel Shattuck Hospital. If you have any questions 
please email Meg Langley at Meghan.langley@hdrinc.com, or if you would like to sign up for project updates, 
please visit the project website at: https://www.mass.gov/shattuck-hospital-relocation 
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